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Dates for the diary 

July 

Weds 4th & Thurs 5th—Y6 transition to DCBC  

Mon 16th—Y1-6 Sports Day (pm) 

Tues 17th—Early Years Sports Day (am/pm to be confirmed) 

 - Whole School Brass performance 

 - Parents Evening (3.15-5.30pm) 

Weds 18th July—Y6 Leavers’ assembly 2:30  

  - Nursery Graduation (1.30pm) 

Thurs 19th July—school breaks up for summer 

Celebrating Success 

This week’s achievers: 

Headteacher’s Award:  Connie for excellent behaviour and atti-

tude towards school life. A great role model for others! 

Class 4:   Y6 Sky for an excellent attitude to learning 

 Y5 Connor for excellent problem solving in maths 

Class 3:   Y4 Kaitlyn for a positive attitude to learning and  

behaviour 

 Y3 Ellie for having lovely manners and being helpful 

Class 2:   Y2 Jamie for persevering with a reading task 

 Y2 Kaci for writing some super sentences 

 Y1 Elsie for excellent efforts in reading and great    

sporting tactics during fun fitness  

Class 1:   Oliver for responding well to different classroom activi-

ties and routines  

Nursery:  Lexi for a good attitude, trying new things and helping 

others 

Well done to all of our achievers this week! 

Attendance Trophy: Class 2 98%  

Government Target 96% 

Well done to Classes 2 and 3 who were both above the 96% this 

week! 

Fun Fitness 

Class 2 and Class 3 thoroughly enjoyed a morning with the Fun 
Fitness team on Thursday. They participated in several fun ac-
tivities where they learned new skills. There was a particular 
focus on developing speed, agility and co-ordination whilst 

playing fun games. There were individual events and activities 
where children were required to work as part of a team. Staff 

were extremely proud of the children’s teamwork and encour-
agement towards other members of their group and class. An 

enjoyable morning for all involved! 

Attendance Challenge 

Well done to our attendance challenge winners so far! Week 1 

for Alexis in Class 2 who selected a Smyths Toys Voucher and 

Week 2 for Imogen in Class 2 who also selected a Smyths Toys 

Voucher.   

Remember, any child who has 100% attendance Monday—

Friday will receive a raffle ticket the following Monday in as-

sembly and has the chance to win a £20 voucher of their 

choice.  

Please also remember that it is parents responsibility to con-

tact school if your child is ill and inform the office of reasons 

for absence.  Your support with this would be much appreciat-

ed.  

Transition 

We welcomed our new children and their parents into school 

this week for a meeting and fun afternoon for the children to 

get to know their new teachers and familiarise themselves with 

the classroom. Our Year 6 children are also starting to visit their 

new schools and prepare for moving on to the next stage of 

their journey in education. It is an exciting time for all and we 

hope that all children enjoy their visits to their new schools and 

classes.  

Fingers crossed the lovely sunshine will 

continue into next week! Please ensure 

that your child has sun cream applied 

before school (and in school to top up if 

required) and a cap to keep the sun off 

their heads as some learning will take 

place outdoors over the coming weeks.  


